
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Sean Pumphreysean11b18@gmail.com

Date: 6/29/2017 5:21:20 PM
Subject: Re: Young Republicans

Sean, thanks, but he'll be working in the pharmacy that day until 6:30. Please keep me posted on upcoming events

Danny
________________________________________
From: Sean Pumphrey <sean11b18@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 11:53 AM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: Young Republicans

Danny

We would like to invite the Lt Gov to our banquet on July 7th, 2017. I have all attached the details for the banquet to this email. Thank 
you for your consideration.

Sean Pumphrey
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